
From: cleanair@cleanairtas.com
Date: Monday, 29 September 2008 4:21 PM
To: Mark Chladil
Subject: Re: Smoke Guidelines

Mark Chladil
Fire Management Planning Officer
Tasmania Fire Service
GPO Box 1526
HOBART TAS 7000
Australia
ph: 03-6230-8615
fax: 03-6234-6647
mobile: 0419-348-485

Dear Mark,

Thank you for your reply.

You state that, "...TFS role is to ensure that any guidelines for fire use do not increase the
risk of fire escapes and consequent damage to community assets."

a) Does the TFS have a response or view in relation to smoke management or associated heath
impacts at all, or just community asset protection?

b) Does the TFS have any input into government policy or guidelines in relation to planned burns
and smoke management?

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Clive M. Stott
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